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           Northfield Middle & High School

37 Cross St., Unit 2

Northfield, Vermont 05663

802-485-4500    fax: 802-485-4440

www.wssu.org
Ryan Parkman, Principal





         Mary Sue Crowley, Assistant Principal   

Thomas (T. J.) Powers, Athletic Director



         Jerry Cassels, Director of Guidance

Tuesday, April 1, 2014
Dear Sir or Madam, 


I am writing to you on behalf of Northfield Middle/High School. We are implementing a school-wide Positive Behavior Interventions and Supports System (PBIS).  PBIS is designed to teach students positive social skills and to support behaviors consistent with a positive and safe learning environment.  We are also looking to develop positive working relationships with businesses in the central Vermont community.  

In order to ensure the success of PBIS, it is imperative that we reward students, teachers and staff for displaying positive behaviors that reflect a dedication to learning and citizenship.  Northfield Middle/High School wants to create partnerships with local businesses that are willing to donate products that can be used as rewards for our students who display consistent positive behavior. Donations of any size are greatly appreciated and will be recognized in our monthly school newsletter, at PTA meetings, at faculty meetings, and in print materials created to promote PBIS in our school.

Possible items to donate – 

· Gift cards

· Free passes
· Discount vouchers

· Advertising merchandise (T-shirts, stickers, etc.) with your logo on it

Thank you for your time and consideration. We appreciate your dedication to the education of our youth. Your generosity is greatly appreciated. If you have any questions or would like know more about our PBIS program, please feel free to contact the Chris Amell at amellc@wssu.org or (802) 485-9000 ext 2202. 

Sincerely,

PBIS Team Leader

